
Motion from the Senate Educational Equity Committee 
 
Whereas, Faculty, staff and student representatives to the Senate Education Equity 
Committee concluded at its February 5th meeting that values of equity and the climate of 
diversity at Queen's would greatly be enhanced by high profile recognition of Robert 
Sutherland over and above the current measures commemorating his achievements and 
generosity to Queen's, and 
 
Whereas, Principal Williams is charged with making a recommendation to the Board of 
Trustees regarding a current proposal for the re-naming of the Policy Studies Building, 
 
Be it resolved that Senate recognizes Robert Sutherland's historic status and 
generous contribution to Queen's University and recommends to the Principal that 
the Policy Studies Building be re-named as Robert Sutherland Hall. 
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